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THEY’RE HERE! 
(Well, “over there,” actually)#!

The first 80 printed copies of the Palawano New 
Testament have been delivered. The rest of them will 
arrive with this next week… or so they say!#

Stacks of boxes, containing all 2,500 books, are waiting 
to be quality checked. Please PRAY they are delivered 
in time#

We’re packing our bags to go…#

Rejoice with us!#

Reaching Palawanos—and the world—together with 
you,#

 - Bill and Donna

  bill-donna_davis@ntm.org                                                                                    contact us atSign up to receive our these updates!

We have tickets! 

We fly to Manila TOMORROW 
to coordinate the checking of 
the NTs. We will also visit the 
village on Palawan to discuss 
plans for the NT dedications, 
which will be in late June. 

A few short weeks… 

…and the Palawanos will have 
the God’s Word in their hands! 

!
Pray With Us… 

• As our church in Manila 
seeks to round up over 100 
volunteers for checking. 

• As we make plans for the 
dedications in June. 

• We need more people and 
churches to partner with us 
in this ministry of reaching 
the unreached. 

DAVIS  NEWS 
The latest on the Palawano translation | What are we up to?

mailto:bill-donna_davis@ntm.org

